
 
 
Dear Participants, 
 
As GProCongress II approaches, we need to clarify an important matter regarding visa processing for 
those planning to attend from outside Panama. We want to emphasize that uploading your passport 
information on the gprocongress.org website DOES NOT mean that RREACH is processing the visa 
application to Panama on your behalf.  We need that information regarding your planned arrival at the 
Congress to assist us in preparing for your attendance.  To obtain a visa, you will be required to initiate 
and complete the visa process yourself. 
 
To initiate the visa process, you must take the following steps: 
 
1. Contact the Panamanian embassy or consulate in your country or region as soon as possible. They will 
guide you through the visa application process and provide you with the procedure you need to follow. 
Please visit https://mire.gob.pa/ministerio/embajadasyconsulados for the locations and contact 
information of Panamanian embassies around the world.  
 
2. While we cannot directly process your visa, we are providing two supporting documents that will help 
you with your application. These documents will serve as evidence to support your visa application and 
demonstrate your participation in the GProCongress.  We have also given you a list of the documents 
needed to apply for your visa, as well as the visa form application you must give to the embassy. 
 
3. If you are traveling from a restricted visa country, the immigration department will schedule an 
appointment for you to submit your visa application and complete the necessary formalities. Please be 
prepared to follow all of their instructions and guidelines. When you send us your passport and personal 
details, a member of our team will contact you to guide you in the process. 
 
We understand that visa processing can be a complex and time-consuming process. Therefore, we 
recommend initiating the application procedure well in advance to ensure a smooth and timely process. 
If you have questions or need assistance during the visa application process, please reach out to our 
dedicated support team. We are here to provide guidance and support to make your journey to the 
GProCongress as seamless as possible. Please email Nadine at nadine@gprocongress.org, if you need 
assistance or have any questions.  
 
We appreciate your attention to this matter and look forward to welcoming you to the GProCongress in 
Panama. Together, let’s seek the Lord for GProCongress II, to strengthen and multiply pastor trainers for 
decades of gospel impact. 
 
Best regards, 

 
 
 
 

 
Rajiv Richard 
GProCongress II Team 


